
September/October 2021

ARE YOU WASTING 
WATER DOING THIS?  
One common culprit of outdoor water 
waste comes from water runoff, 
when extra water unnecessarily runs 
onto pavement and other surfaces 
not meant to be watered. 

The easiest way to prevent water 
runoff is to make sure your irrigation 
system and sprinklers are in tip top 
shape by making immediate repairs 
and adjusting your run 
times. Find more 
water savings 
tips at sjwd.org/
outdoor-water-
saving-tips.com.

If you have reduced water use in your landscape, your trees may need 
additional water. Try the “bucket method” to efficiently water your trees. 
Visit bewatersmart.info/top-ways-to-save for more ways to save.

TAKING CARE 
OF YOUR TREES 

For the 
latest water 

supply conditions, 
please visit 

“What’s New” 
at sjwd.org.



WATER SHUTOFFS RESUME 
WITH SEPTEMBER BILLS

To help our customers through the uncertain times 
during the pandemic, we suspended water service 
shutoffs. Shutoffs due to nonpayment will resume with 
the September 2021 bill cycle. Disconnections due to 
unpaid balances will occur November 3. 

Please contact us at 916-791-0115 if you need to make 
payment arrangements for any unpaid balances to 
avoid disconnection of service. You can also view and 
pay your bill online at municipalonlinepayments.com/
sanjuanwaterdistrictca.

Office Closures
Our office will be closed on Monday, Sept. 6 in 
observance of Labor Day and on Monday, Oct. 
11 for Columbus Day. For any water related 
emergencies, please call 916-791-0115.

GET MULCHING FOR FREE! 
Make sure to check our events calendar for 
upcoming events and important dates at 
sjwd.org/calendar. Coming up next is a fall 
edition of our free mulch give away, Mulch 
Mayhem, on Saturday, Sept. 25 from 8 to noon 
at the Sierra College overflow lot in Rocklin. 


